
1 
DEDICATED TO THE OWNERSHIP & SAFE USE OF FIREARMS FOR SELF-DEFENSE, 

COMPETITION, RECREATION & HUNTING 

    NEVADA FIREARMS COALITION 
 

5575 Simmons Street, Suite 1-176 
North Las Vegas, Nevada 89031 

702-373-5935 
www.nvfac.org 

www.facebook.com/nvfac  
don@nvfac.org 

 
March 12, 2013 
 
RE: AB 196 Attorney General to protect and secure constitutional rights.  
 
Dear Chairwoman Teresa Benitez-Thompson and members of the Assembly 
Committee on Governmental Affairs,  
 
The Nevada Firearms Coalition is dedicated to the safe use of firearms for self-defense, 
competition, recreation and hunting. We are a Nevada grassroots organization 
representing the firearms owners of Nevada. We are the State Association for the 
National Rifle Association, and a member of the National Shooting Sports Foundation.  
 
We are requesting that this letter be placed in the official record as our strong support 
for Assembly Bill 196. Our Constitutional Rights are not subject to executive order, 
however, as we have seen during the hurricane Katrina disaster, as an example, it is 
too easy to ignore Constitution Rights. This bill will provide our elected officials the 
means to challenge any such actions through the court system. 
 
We recommend that your committee pass this bill. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Don Turner, President 
 


